	Minutes of Committee meeting 30th January
	2011



MINUTES OF MEETING OF THE 

SOUTH WEST TRAMPOLINE COMMITTEE

HELD ON 30th JANUARY 2011 IN

WIMBORNE

Present:  Jason Richardson, Paul Hardwick, Sharon Wood, Claire Hayden, Jane Mobey, Nicky Allen, Kay Ellington, Ricky Molyneux, Phil Jones, Russell Mobey, Dom Elsom, Sarah Hunt
Apologise:  Mike Ellington, Ollie Monro, Dawn Lawson, Sam Podilchuck, Libby Mears
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

SWAGA
Ricky and Kay reported that during a recent SWAGA meeting the question was raised regarding the finances of the SW Trampolining Account.  It was reported that SWAGA might be more inclined to help the region more if they held the finances from competitions, squads etc.  SWAGA already receive all the income from Courses and offer subsidies to those applicants affiliated to the SW region.  Ricky and Kay stressed that they do not mean to take over but would appreciate a clearer picture of the disciplines finances, which would enable them to make a more informed decision when SW Trampolining apply to them for funds,  eg World Age.  It was suggested that all County reps look at the costs involved in running events etc., and send Russell a forecasted budget.  This also applies to Computers, Communications reps.  The suggested plan would then be for Russell to put together a yearly budget which he would draw down from SWAGA. Cheques from competitions would still be payable to Trampolining South West and then a cheque would be raised to SWAGA.  Ricky also mentioned that a member of the SWAGA committee suggested that Russell receive an Honourium.
Kay also reported that several clubs in the region were not affiliated to SWAGA.   It was decided to notify those clubs and inform them that they have until the Friday before the closing date of the next regional competition to put this in order.  Nicky would contact the clubs in question and Jane would put a letter on the SW website stressing the importance of affiliation as non affiliation precludes the clubs members from qualifying at competitions.

MEETING DATES
10TH April 2011 – 9.30am - before regional squad at OLGA.
County reps should be prepared to have their budgets ready for this meeting.

A date for the SW Closed to be confirmed at the meeting. Provisional dates, 30 October, 6th November, Nicky to check dates.

LOULE
Dom and Claire to set criteria for selection for the team to represent the SW at the Loule Cup.  Criteria to be presented at the next meeting.

P.A. SYSTEM
Jane / Nicky to write to Bath University regarding the standard of the PA system.

JUDGING
Kay reported that it was getting increasing more difficult to furnish judging panels with anything higher than Club/County Judges.  It was decided that a real drive to be made to encourage Judges to take the further qualification.  The plan to be put in action is: - A Judging/Tariff workshop be put on alongside the next Regional Squad in April.  Those judges attending would then receive a possible 50% subsidy on their next Judging course.  Jane to advertise this to all clubs and put it on the website as well.

ACCIDENTS AT COMPETITIONS
After the incident during the recent grading, where a DMT competitor was taken to hospital with suspected leg/knee fracture, t he question was raised, was an accident form completed and sent to BG.  Nicky said that the personnel from Bath Sports centre completed their own but it did not appear that any other forms were completed on the day.  The coach in charge (Aarron Wake) was to be contacted to answer this question.  (Aarron was asked later in the day and said that he thought it was down to the Sports Centre, so BG had not been notified).  Jane to contact BG and inform them of the incident and to get the relevant forms sent out to the performer/coach.   It was decided that in future a general report be made at the end of the competition highlighting any incidents that occurred so a log can be kept should evidence ever be needed in the future.  Nicky to send Jane report after competitions.   (Heidi Saxon has been made aware of the incident and will be sending out the BG paperwork to those involved.)
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